Public Meeting/Hearing Notice

The Paducab ISD “District of Innovation Committee” will hold a Public Meeting/Hearing in reference to
becoming a District of Innovation. The meeting will be held on Thursday, December 13th, at 4 P.M., at
Paducah I1SD, in Room 462, 810 Goodwin Avenue. We welcome public comments and questions in this
matter.

Sincerely, s
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Gary Waitman
Paducah ISD Superintendent



